
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

Newsletter 7 
Spring Term 

1st March 2019 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

 

 

World Book Day 
Thursday 7th March 

 
Come to school dressed up as your 

favourite book character. 

Grand Parade of Costumes  
at 9 am  

on the playground for parents and carers to come along 
and see the amazing ideas! 

 
 
 

 

Welcome 
back to a 
busy half 

term as we 
go up to 
Easter. 

KS2 Cross Country 
On Thursday 28th February all our KS2 
children went to Iveshead School and 
took part in an inter school cross 
country race organised by Mr Vasey.  
They raced against children from St 
Botolph’s School and Oxley School.  The 
children all showed good team spirit 
and Mr Vasey said that a special 
mention must go to Dylan, Ruben and 
Ava who were awarded medals.   
Well done! 
Our next competition is next Wednesday 
at North Charnwood College.  We wish our 
runners well. 
 

Important 
If you have a book character 
outfit you no longer need, 
please bring it into the school 
so that it may be used by 
another child or pass it on!!  
Thank you. 
 

Mrs Jones and Miss 
Harrison have asked that the Owls 
please bring in their favourite book 
on Monday (5th March) as part of 
their work for World Book Day. 
Books will be returned at the end of 
school on Monday. Thank you. 
 

 

Young Artist Competition Winners 
We welcomed Mike and Peter from Shepshed and 
Charnwood Rotary Club to our assembly this morning, 
Friday 1st March.   

We were thrilled that 
Belton School had four 
prize winners in the 
Rotary Young Artist 
Competition 2018/9.  
The theme was ‘Summer 
Holiday’.  Gift vouchers 
were awarded to James 
M, Rebekah, Theo O and 
Anaya.  Well done! 
Their art work is on 
display at Shepshed 
Library.  Do visit if you 
get a chance. 
 

We will be holding a BOOK 
SWAP so please bring in a 

book (maximum of 5) to swap.  
Please make sure the books are in 

good condition and appropriate for 
children aged 4 – 11. 

The hall will be set up for the book 
swap during the school day and 

each class will have time to share 
stories and to look at all the books 

and to choose a swap! 
 

 

Book tokens are being 

sent out in the book 

bags today.   

Have fun choosing a 

book with your child. 

http://www.belton.leics.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join us in church for 

our next monthly class led 

assembly on 

Tuesday 5th March 

at 9am. 

This service will be led by the 

Sea Otters. 

All very welcome 
 

 

This year we will be 

selling red noses in 

school from  

Monday 4th March 
- £1.25 each.  

 

Non Uniform Day 

and Red Nose 

Day – Friday15th 

March 
Donate a £1 to wear 

your own clothes. 
 

Save the Date 

 
BeltonFest 2019 
Saturday 29th June 2019 

Belton School Field  11am – 2.30pm 

A Fun Fundraising Family Festival 

FOBS Quiz Night 
FOBS are holding 2 fundraising quiz nights for KS1 

and for KS2 children. The quiz will be a fun, hands-on 

style quiz and there will be prizes and house points for 

the winning teams! 

Entry is by tickets available from the school office. 

£2, to include a drink and a snack. 

Please purchase tickets as soon as possible! 
 
 
 

School Lunch News 
 

On Tuesday next week, 5th March, there will be a special menu to 
celebrate Pancake Day – Shrove Tuesday 

 

 

Sausage,  Mash 
and Baked Beans 

or  
vegetarian 

option 
followed by 

Sweet Pancakes 
with a variety of 

toppings 
 
 

 

School lunches are free for all Tigers and Owls and are £2.20 for 
the Lions and Sea Otters 

 

 
Dodgeball - for Year 2 – 

6 children - will be 
starting on Monday after 
school.  This will run for 
6 weeks and will be run 

by our sports specialist, 
Mr Pearce. 

 


